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The Department of Management conducted the activity “Speak Like a Manager” in Montfort Hall on 
13 October, 2023, from 12:40 p.m. to 1:40 p.m. The faculty coordinated this activity with BBA 
second-year students. Student managers participated in the activity and came up with issues and 
solutions for corporate companies. Few students played the role of employees, and few were in the 
role of manager. The main objective of this activity was to upgrade communication from general 
English to business English. Each participant of this activity learned how to speak like a manager in 
corporate company and speak with confidence in public as well. 
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